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HEALTH MAINTENANCE ORGANIZATION CERTIFICATE OF AUTHORITY APPLICATION FILED BY UNITEDHEALTHCARE OF WISCONSIN, INC.
UnitedHealthcare of Wisconsin, Inc. filed an application with the Insurance Department (Department) on  January 13, 2021 for a certificate of authority to operate a health maintenance organization (HMO) under the Health Maintenance Organization Act (40 P.S. §§ 1551—1567), Department of Health HMO regulations (28 Pa. Code §§ 9.631—9.654) and the Insurance Department HMO regulations (31 Pa. Code §§ 301.1—301.204).
The proposed service areas of the applicant are Allegheny, Armstrong,
Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Chester, Clarion, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Greene, Huntingdon, Jefferson, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Somerset, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland and York.
Interested parties are invited to submit written comments to the Department within 15 days from the date of this issue of the Pennsylvania Bulletin.  Each written statement must include name, address and telephone number of the interested party, identification of the application to which the statement is addressed, and a concise statement with sufficient detail and relevant facts to inform the Department of the exact basis of the statement.  Written statements may be emailed either to Katie Dzurec, Bureau of Managed Care at kdzurec@pa.gov  or Karen Feather, Company Licensing Division at kfeather@pa.gov.  Questions may be directed to Ms. Dzurec at (717) 783-4335 or Ms. Feather at (717) 214-4113.    
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